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Enactment of the Safe Rental Car Act is a Victory for Automotive Safety,
Notes the Law Offices of Burg and Brock

Commenting on a recent article, the Los Angeles personal injury firm explains that the passing
of the Safe Rental Car Act will likely reduce the amount of auto collisions caused by defective
rentals.

Los Angeles, CA (PRWEB) June 09, 2016 -- According to an article published June 1 on Auto Rental News,
car rental companies must now recall or repair defective vehicles before allowing their customers to drive them,
thanks to a new law enforced by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration (NHTSA). Endorsed by
the family of Raechel and Jacqueline Houck, who were the victims of an accident involving a rental car that
was subject to a safety recall, the act is being hailed as a significant improvement in public safety standards.
Commenting on the article, the Law Offices of Burg and Brock note that granting the authority for the NHTSA
to punish any rental car company that violates the act will likely result in the reduction of dangerous conditions
for rental car drivers.

The Law Offices of Burg and Brock note that a variety of injury car collisions could possibly be avoided with
the enactment of higher standards for rental car inspection. The personal injury law firm also notes that in the
wake of a serious injury or wrongful death, families of victims are looking for justice and understanding. That’s
where skilled attorneys like the legal team at the Law Offices of Burg and Brock can be of enormous help, the
law firm adds.

With extensive knowledge and experience in winning personal injury suits, the legal group appreciates a
legislative change that rules in favor of public safety. However, if rental car companies continue to violate the
new act, the Law Offices of Burg and Brock can approach any situation with the same professionalism and
expertise that has granted them a 98% success rate. Handling over 5,000 accident cases, the Law offices of
Burg and Brock recognize that the passing of the Safe Rental Car Act will only help them continue to provide
the ideal results that their clients seek.

For many years, the Law Offices of Burg and Brock have served victims of vehicle accidents in the greater
Southern California area. In addition to vehicle accident related injury lawsuits, the highly experienced legal
team at the Law Offices of Burg and Brock represent victims of workplace injuries, product liability, dog bites,
and a wide variety of other injuries caused by negligence, they note. They also mention that they have been
responsible for over $100,000 million in settlements and law judgements on behalf of their clients.

For further information, interested readers can call the law firm at (888) 979-7979 or visit its website at
www.LegalDefenders.com.
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